
Hotel Indigo
Photography Policy

While we are delighted to have you as our guest, please note that all
professional or staged photography in public spaces requires prior approval.
To ensure a positive experience for all guests, we kindly ask that you schedule

any photography sessions in advance with the Director of Sales. 

Unauthorized photography, even by hotel guests, is not permitted, and guests
without written approval may be asked to stop taking photos.

 
Requests are approved based on hotel occupancy and other scheduled

events. Some groups have reserved event spaces or booked a room block with
us, and their plans may include photography that requires designated space.

To accommodate these commitments, photography requests may be limited or
denied to ensure all guests have a seamless experience.

 
For inquiries, please contact tjohnson@nightcapmanagement.com. 

Day-of requests will not be honored.
 

Hotel guests and bar patrons are welcome to take personal photos on their
phones, as long as they do not block walkways or disrupt the experience of

others.
 

Outside visitors who are not hotel guests or bar patrons are not allowed to
take photos inside the hotel, whether on a phone or a camera. This includes,
but is not limited to: family portraits, graduation photos, pre-event photos,

engagement sessions, maternity shoots, prom photos, and professional
headshots.

 
We appreciate your cooperation in maintaining a welcoming and enjoyable

atmosphere for all our guests.
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